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29th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
  
I am delighted to say your Year 7 scholar has been making good progress in transitioning into Beths 
Grammar school community so far, this academic year.   
  
We were also very pleased to be able to welcome many Year 7 Parents/Carers into school last week 
for the in person ‘Welcome to Beths,’ evening.  We do however, appreciate that some Parents/Carers 
were unable to attend due to other commitments.   
  
I would therefore like to extend an invitation to a ‘Virtual Coffee Morning’ on Friday 6th October 
8:45am.  This will be an opportunity to ask any questions you may have regarding your scholar’s 
transition thus far, as well as receive some key information from me, as Head of Year 7. The coffee 
morning will be held virtually via zoom and the link is as follows:  
  
Ms Monteith is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.  
   
Topic: Coffee Morning Q&A Beths Grammar Year 7  
Time: October 6, 2023 08:45 AM London  
   
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/78805771477?pwd=HjZDVMgSo6k3kg5Sg9VheltYuU2mIQ.1  
   
Meeting ID: 788 0577 1477  
Passcode: mJ0wLM  
  
There will be an opportunity for you to send questions on the Q&A chat function which myself and Mr 
Morgan (Assistant Head of Year) will be answering. I will also be talking through expectations and 
protocol here at Beths.  We believe clear communication with Parents/Carers is vitally important from 
the start and this is an opportunity to support this as we continue to work together in the best interests 
of your scholar.    
  
I look forward to you joining me with a coffee virtually very soon.   
  
Thank you for your continued support in ensuring your scholar transitions into secondary school.   
  
Best wishes, 
 
   
Miss Monteith  
Head of Year 7  

 

mailto:admin@beths.bexley.sch.uk
http://www.beths.bexley.sch.uk/
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/78805771477?pwd=HjZDVMgSo6k3kg5Sg9VheltYuU2mIQ.1

